
OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK OF MAR 23 -MAR 29 
Sunday, March 23 
7:30 a.m. Baptist Men lv for Breakfast @ Cherry St. Prison 
9:15                 Media Center Open 
9:30 Sunday School Classes 
10:45 Gathering in Sanctuary for Worship 
12:15 p.m. Visitation Assignments 
3:00 Youth Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 
4:30 Ainesis Rehearsal 
5:30 Youth Snack Supper 
6:00 Bible Study, Channels Rehearsal 
 Meeting of Youth and Youth Parents - Youth Area 
 Discipleship for Adults  
Monday, March 24 
10:00 a.m. Monday Bible Study 
7:00 p.m. Boy Scout Troop 907 
Tuesday, March 25 
6:45-7:45 a.m. Adult I Men’s Bible Study 
10:00  Grace Notes  
Wednesday, March 26  
4:00 p.m. yoU-Turn Rehearsal 
4:30  Media Center Open 
5:30-6:30 Supper Line Open 
5:30 Cherub Choir, Sing for God, Psalm 8:2 Rehearsals 
6:00 Youth Ministry Council 
6:45 Chapel Re-Dedication Service 
 Mission Friends, RAs, GAs, Challengers, Acteens 
7:30 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
 Deacons Meeting 
Thursday, March 27 
6:00-8:00 p.m. Basketball Awards & Fellowship-Smith Hall 
6:45 Sanctuary Bells Rehearsal 
Saturday, March 29 
7:00 p.m. PMBA Youth/Children’s Concert - Sanctuary 
 
Workers in Worship Nursery   March 23, 10:30 a.m. 
Ivarene Billings; JoAnn Lehman; Jill & Gary Knight; Janet & 
Doug Somers; Lisa Jo & Tom Sparling 
Greeters:  March 23 Dennis Palmer & Steve Overby 
Deacon of the Week: Chuck Barbee 
Properties Comm. Member on Duty:   Terry Lefler 
Brookridge Driver:  March 23 Wilbert McBride 

REPORT FROM MARCH 16, 2003 
Sunday School 254 
Worship 234 
Brookridge  16 
Budget Requirement To Date $135,098.15 
Budget Receipts To Date (81.54%) $110,159.34 
FULFILLING THE PROMISE 
FTP Pledges $743,042.60 
FTP Pledged Gifts To Date (88.24%) $655,682.83 
Total Building Fund Receipts To Date $2,583,173.01 
Balance Due on Building $468,846.35 

Family Night Supper March 26! 
Chicken Pan Pie 

Vegetable Medley Break Sticks 
Chocolate Pie 

Kids Meal:  Grilled Cheese Sandwiches, Chips,  
Applesauce 

“A people gathered in Christ; nurtured in His Spirit; and sent in His name.” 
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 Leading us in  

The Worship of God  
 

Sunday, March 23 
10:45 a.m. 

 

Recommendation from our  
Pastor Search Committee 

 

God of Our Life 
- Sanctuary Choir 

Upcoming Wednesday Night Schedule 
 

March 26 - Chapel Re-Dedication Service 
April 2 - North American Missions Offering Emphasis 
April 9 - Discussion of Proposed Financial Policy Manual 
April 16 - No activities; Maundy Thursday meal and  
  service on Thursday, April 17 

 

Chapel Re-Dedication  
Service 

 

Wednesday, March 26 
6:45 p.m. 

Holy Week Services 
Sunday, April 13:  The Passion of Christ -  
 a Service of Music and Readings led by the Sanctuary  
 Choir, Sanctuary 
Thursday, April 17:  Maundy Thursday -  
 Church-wide fellowship meal, Smith Hall, and service  
 led by the Sanctuary Bells, Chapel 
Friday, April 18:  Good Friday Tenebrae -   
 a service of darkness led by Channels, Chapel 

All services will be at 7 p.m. 

Youth Sunday 
Sunday, March 30 

 

10:45 a.m. 
Youth-Led Worship Service 

 

7:00 p.m. 
Ainesis & EyeWitness Concert 

Our prayers and support are offered to the following 
members of our church family who are, or have been 
in the hospital in the last week: 
Irv Grogan, Jr., Carroll Simmons, John Snodgrass 

Pastor Search Committee  
Recommendation 

 In accordance with our Constitution and Bylaws, 
the Pastor Search Committee will bring its recom-
mendation to call a Pastor during our morning 
worship time on Sunday, March 23.  Please make a 
special effort to be present during this important 
event in the life of College Park Baptist Church. 



Crisis Control Gifts for March:  
Instant Grits  Toothpaste 

 

*39 cans of fish, 33 cans of meat and 29 containers of deodorant 
were collected at CPBC last month 

 Please be in prayer for yoU-Turn this week, as we are in 
Hendersonville leading a high school assembly and evangelis-
tic concert.  This group has been given the opportunity to really 
reach other young people for Christ, but we need your prayer 
support. 
 Because this Sunday comes at the end of Spring Break, 
there will not be Discipleship Training for Children (grades 1-
6) or Preschoolers.  There will be a nursery for those who are 
attending adult discipleship courses, and our youth will have a 
joint meeting with their parents.  Discipleship courses for 
adults will continue as scheduled.  
 

THIS SUNDAY, March 23rd, 6:00pm: 
 Important...Youth Parent/Youth joint meeting in the youth 
area!  Please don’t miss this meeting.  We need to communi-
cate a lot of information about the coming summer and fall! 
 
 

FUTURE DATES OF INTEREST 
 

March 23          Youth Parent/Youth Joint Meeting 
March 26          Youth Ministry Council Meeting (6:00) 
March 27          Basketball Fellowship & Awards! 
March 30          YOUTH SUNDAY 
April 6           Baptism & Communion 
April 19           Easter EGGS-travaganza 
April 26           Youth to SONBURST 
April 27           “The Go Show” @ LJVM  7:00pm 
May 11           Mother’s Day    Parent/Child Dedication 
May 18           Graduates’ Sunday 
May 23-25          Children’s Camp @ Camp Wayfarer 
 

Watch in coming weeks for news about our all 
new Children’s Club for this Summer! 

     Have you looked in the Chapel recently?  What a wonderful 
job our Properties Committee has done in refurbishing that 
very special room. We will be having a “re-dedication” service 
for the Chapel on Wednesday, March 26, at 6:45 p.m.  Know-
ing that this space has already been dedicated to God in the 
past, we want to have a time to renew this dedication as we 
look forward to using this space both for worship preparation 
and for special times of worship.  In preparing for this service, 
I have looked back at recorded minutes and the original dedi-
cation service.  One phrase used in those writings in reference 
to the Chapel was, “Let us thank God and go forward.”  What a 
wonderful charge for College Park in 1954 and in 2003! 
    I want to thank Ainesis for the wonderful job they did in 
leading worship at Fernwood Baptist in Spartanburg this past 
Sunday.  I look forward to our concert together on March 30.  
See you Sunday at rehearsal. 
     I have appreciated all the interest in our family’s adventure 
with the TV show America’s Funniest Home Videos.  For 
those planning to watch the airing of our show, I need to let 
you know that it has been moved to Friday, March 28 at 8 p.m.  
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WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE AMONG THE FIRST  
TO RECEIVE HIGHLIGHTS? 

 We want you to be informed!! 
Copies of Highlights will be available 

 on Wednesday evenings. 
Highlights is also available on our website. 

www.collegeparkbaptist.org 

Easter Lilies 
If you would like to place a lily in the sanctuary for Easter 
Sunday, April 20, please use the order form below and re-
turn it to the church office no later than Wednesday, 
April 9.  The cost will be $12 per plant and this should be 
paid at the time you order.  You may take a lily home with 
you after the morning worship service on Easter Sunday. 
 

Placed by: _______________________________ 

In Honor of: ______________________________ 

In Memory of: ____________________________ 

Mozart’s Requiem 
Sunday, March 23, 2003 

3:00 p.m. 
Centenary United Methodist Church 

 

Admission is Free 

Thank you!!  Thank you!! 
 The Women on Mission would like to thank you for 
your contributions to the WMU Water Fund.  This week, we 
sent a check for $1,500.00 to “Pure Water, Pure Love,” the 
organization that provides water purifiers to missionaries.  
This amount will purchase 6 purifiers with a little to spare.   
 Our combined efforts made a difference.  Thank you! 

FINANCIAL POLICY MANUAL UPDATE 
 The proposed Financial Policy Manual is ready for 
distribution.  We will be e-mailing it to those we can, 
or you may pick up a copy in the church office.  If you 
get a paper copy, please try to keep the same copy for 
all meetings so we can minimize copying costs! 
 We will use the Wednesday night service on April 
9 to discuss this document and have question and an-
swer time.  Please try to review the document prior to 
April 9.  It will then be presented for congregation ap-
proval at the next quarterly conference on April 23. 


